CHARLEY TOPPINO & SoNSs, INC.

P.O. BOX 787 - KEY WEST, FLORIDA 33041 + (305) 296-5606 » FAX {305) 206-5189

February §, 2011

Doug Bradshaw
City of Key West
Engineering Department Head

SUBJECT: SMATHERS BEACH RENOURISHMENT - PR0701

Dear Doug,

Please be advised that the sand that we will be supplying is from a FDEP approved
source that meets the criteria in the contract. We will complete the contract at the unit
prices specified in our bid.

Should you require any further information, please contact me directly at (305)296-5606.

Sincerely,

Tl o ot

Frank P. Toppino, President
Charley Toppino & Sons, Inc.

ce: Janet Muccino

An Equal Opportunity Employer




